WK/230046202 - New application for a Premises Licence - Pop Inn, The Quay, Wells-next-the-Sea, Norfolk, NR23 1AS
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(i) You forwarded this message on 07/09/23 12:52.

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: The Licensing Act 2003
Representation submitted in connection to the application for a new premises licence for Pop Inn, The Quay, Wells-next-the-Sea

| am writing to you in connection to the representation that you have made concerning the application for a new premises licence at Pop Inn, The Quay, Wells-next-the-5ea. As you are aware, the matter is currently going before a meeting of the
licensing sub-committee to consider the application and to consider the representations, including yours, that the Council has received in connection to it.

The Applicant’s solicitor has contacted the Council to amend aspects of the application, in the hope of alleviating some of the concerns that have been raised by interested parties.
1) The trading/licensable hours will only be until 23:00 hours 7 days a week.
2) There will be no allowance for off-sales of alcohol to take place and alcohol must be for consumption on the premises only.
3) Music will be played internally on the first floor only and not on the Open Roof Terrace area.

| would therefore be very grateful if you could take a moment to consider the amendment to the application to determine whether it overcomes your concerns.

The applicants agent ‘Corrigan Lockett” welcomes you to contact him to discuss the application and your concerns. He can be contacted on 07831 664373 or email corrigan@lockett.uk.com.

If it does alleviate your concerns, and you would like to withdraw your representation to the application to vary the licence, then please let me know as soon as possible. If it does not overcome your concerns, and you would like to continue with your
representation, then please advise me that this is the case.

| would be grateful if you could send all responses to licensing@north-norfolk.gov.uk .

Yours faithfully,

Nicky Davison
Licensing Enforcement Officer



